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GOVERNOR’S NEW EDUCATION TASK FORCE TO MEET 

NEXT WEEK  

 
Governor Brad Little’s “Our Kids, Idaho’s Future” Task Force will hold an 

organizational meeting next week in Boise.   

 

The meeting will occur on Monday, June 3, 2019 at the Stueckle Sky Center at 

Albertsons Stadium on the Boise State University Campus starting at 9 a.m. MDT. 

 

Governor Little will address the Task Force before members begin discussions on 

objectives, processes and meeting schedules.  The Our Kids, Idaho’s Future Task 

Force is scheduled to deliver a list of recommendations to the Governor in 

November to help guide policy decisions for Idaho’s K-12 public education system 

over the next five years.   

 

Idaho State Board of Education President Debbie Critchfield is serving as the Task 

Force Co-Chair.  

 

The full meeting agenda is posted on the State Board of Education website: 

https://boardofed.idaho.gov/resources/agenda-our-kids-idahos-future-june-3-2019/ 

 

Members of the public unable attend in person can listen to the meeting by 

telephone.  The number to call is: 877-820-7829; Passcode: 9096313. 
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